TERM 3 : TUESDAY 18
SEPTEMBER 2018

NASSA JUNIOR CRICKET GALA DAY

Cricketers enjoy the NASSA Gala Day

Junior School has had the opportunity to participate in a number of different sporting events this
term. The most recent event that the college was involved in was the NASSA Junior Cricket Gala
Day.

We arrived at Onslow Oval in Camden on a sunny Thursday morning. The 9 students that
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attended were confident and excited for the day even though we were a player down. We began
our first game batting and started out strong with a couple of our best players on the field. The
students played a total of three games on the day, but unfortunately we did not make it into the
finals. The competition was tough and our College team tried their best, finishing the day with a
positive attitude and a hunger to improve their game.

As the Gala Day finished for our team, a couple of generous parents who attended the day
brought us frozen cokes. We ended the day as a team, reflecting on the games played in the
warm sun with a very refreshing drink.

Jeremy Howard

Junior School Cricket Coach
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